The State University H. Carl McCall SUNY Building
of New York 353 Broadway, Albany, NY 12246

www.sucf.suny.edu

January 22, 2024
Commissioner Jeanette Moy
NYS Office of General Services
Corning Tower Building, 36th Floor
Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12242

Dear Commissioner Moy:

This serves as the annual update to OGS identifying State University of New York and
State University Construction Fund employees who are authorized to sign and submit a
“Declaration of Emergency” (BDC 318). Provided below are the designated employees,
which has changed from last year:

Kelly Buchalski
Assistant Director, Capital Program Management
State University Construction Fund

Karren Bee-Donohoe
Associate Vice Chancellor, Office for Capital Facilities
State University of New York

Dan Donlon
Assistant Director, Capital Program Management
State University Construction Fund

David Ferrari
Executive Director, Office for Capital Facilities
State University of New York

Robert M. Haelen
Senior Vice Chancellor for Capital Facilities and
General Manager, State University Construction Fund

Lauren Lieberman
Director, Environmental Health & Safety
State University of New York

Nora McCabe
Deputy General Manager, Office of Administration and Operational Services
State University Construction Fund



Robert Wetmore
Director, Capital Program Management and Finance
State University Construction Fund

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 518-320-1502.

Robert Haelen
Senior Vice Chancellor for Capital Facilities and
General Manager of the State University Construction Fund
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